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  Nepal Appoints New Ambassadors for Peace 
 
 
Kathmandu, Nepal—UPF honored three 
Nepalese writers with an Ambassador for Peace 
award.  
 

  

  

  

  Two Views of Religion Presented at Webinar 
 
 
Geneva, Switzerland—Prominent religious 
leaders spoke at a webinar titled “Religion – A 
Way to Peace or a Cause of 
Conflict?”  
 

  

  

  

  IAPD Webinar Discusses Role of Faith-
based Organizations 
 
 
Bangkok, Thailand—The IAPD-Asia Pacific 
hosted a webinar on the role of faith-based 
organizations in which more than 12,000 internet 

viewers from 35 nations participated.  
 

  

  

  



 

 

  IAAP-Oceania Plans for Future  
 
 
Melbourne, Australia—The IAAP-Oceania held 
a meeting to begin laying out a roadmap for 
peacebuilding in the region for the next two 
years. 
 

  

  

  

  Make 2021 ‘Safer, Healthier World for Children’, UNICEF Chief 
Urges 

 
 
United Nations—“The children born today enter 
a world far different than even a year ago, and a 
New Year brings a new opportunity to reimagine 
it”, UNICEF Executive Director Henrietta 
Fore said on January 1.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 31: 5th Rally of Hope (tentative) 

FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 6: UN International Day of Zero Tolerance for 

Female Genital Mutilation 

MAR 8: UN International Women's Day 
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